
From: City Council
To: "pete henderson"
Subject: RE: Car wash at Benedetti tire location
Date: Tuesday, January 05, 2021 8:10:00 AM

Good morning
Thank you for your comments.  Your email has been received, will be forwarded to the City Council and appropriate City Staff,
and made a part of the public record. 
 
Due to the COVID-19 Shelter in Place Orders by the County of Sonoma and State of California, City Administation Offices are
closed to the public; but City staff is answering phones and emails and making in person appointments when needed.  Mary
Gourley

 

From: pete henderson  
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2021 8:52 PM
To: City Council <citycouncil@cityofsebastopol.org>
Subject: Car wash at Benedetti tire location
 
Good day, I am a longtime customer of Benedetti tire. I take my truck there for all my vehicle needs,
especially tires. The car wash is a fantastic addition to the services offered at this location. I can wash my
truck at a state of the art facility without driving anywhere. How convenient after having my truck serviced
with oil change ,brakes , tire rotation or new tires. This facility will help the local environment. No waste of
water, or runoff into our waterways with pollutants. and other chemicals. A one stop shop. Sure would be
great for everybody. Thanks for your  time to listen and consideration of this project. Peter Henderson 




